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I strongly object to this application. Even the temporary erection of anything like a 'Paddington Bear' 

statue at the top of Primrose Hill is offensive and deeply upsetting. Primrose Hill should never be used 

in this way, for commercial, religious or any other form of exploitation, as it is meant to be for the 

pleasure and amenity of  park users - this includes enjoyment of its spaces and its views. It would be a 

very bad precedent, to allow this application, which is no less objectionable than the  previously 

mooted idea of allowing the Rio Christ figure lookalike and which caused outrage with many local 

residents and the general public.

 Robert and Ann Marie Starr

13 Elsworthy Road, NW3 3DS

13 Elsworthy Road

London NW3 3DS
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